
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 2022 Newsletter  
Classes start back in 
studio January 3-8th.  
Please ensure you have 
completed a COVID 
Screening online ASAP.  
There will be a delay in 
admitting students to 
class if this mandatory 
step is not completed.  
Visit our website 

Welcome back to dance! 

Student of the Month Ancaster! 

 

 

https://www.notjustanotherdancestudio.ca/covid/ 

 
 

Katarina Collier (age 8)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Crystal Ni Ma (age 11) 

 

January 3-8th: 
Happy New Year!  Classes resume for 2022! 

January 17-22nd: 
PJ Week.  Have fun being cozy wearing your 
pajamas to dance class this week! 
 

This Month’s Highlights 

A reminder that the government has now mandated 
that ALL dancers 12 years and over must be double 
vaccinated against COVID-19 to participate in classes 
in person.  Please submit proof of vaccination for your 
child to amanda@notjustanotherdancestudio.ca.  
Dancer’s not able to provide proof of vaccination 
cannot attend in person classes, and must participate 
online till they are vaccinated.  Zoom links will be 
available in the Parent Portal under Resources. 

Dancers 12+ Vaccinations 

Student of the Month Hamilton! 

 

This is Crystal’s second 
season with the NJADS 
family. She is a sweet 
dancer who is always 
lending a hand to her peers 
as well as offering help to 
her teachers and NJADS 
staff members. Crystal can 
often be found writing down 
and studying ballet 
terminology to better her 
skills. Congratulations 
Crystal!!! 

This is Katarina’s fourth season 
with the NJADS family. She has 
a huge personality, and often 
keeps class fun! She is often 
one of the first to volunteer to 
participate in studio events 
such as performing at 
retirement homes for the 
residents, or dancing in the
Ancaster Heritage Day Parade.
Keep up the great work! 
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Hold the Date! 

 

Important Dates! 

NJADS In. – Garland of Ballerinas Template 

 

The outfit makes the dancer!  
Wearing appropriate dancewear, and having hair 
tied back neatly will help dancers to get into the 
correct mindset for class.  Avoid wearing the 
following: Watches, bracelets, earrings, tiaras or 
other jewelry that can come off while dancing or 
bulky clothes that don’t show your legs, arms and 
body placement. 
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We are beginning to prepare for our annual 
recital.  It is hard to believe that it has been 
over 2 years since we have done a live 
performance!  Most information to follow 
shortly. 

 

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 
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